
LAKE BLUFF PARK DISTRICT               
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355 W. WASHINGTON AVENUE * LAKE BLUFF, ILLINOIS 60044 

                                 Phone (847) 234-4150 

 

 

December 17, 2015 

 

Dear Golf Club members and players: 

 

On Monday, December 14, the Lake Bluff Park District Board of Commissioners made a final 

decision regarding potential management changes for the Lake Bluff Golf Club.  In a unanimous 

vote, the Board authorized the Board President and Vice-President and me to negotiate and enter 

into an agreement with Billy Casper Golf to provide management services for pro shop 

operations, the driving range, and food and beverage.  The Board also agreed that the Park 

District will continue managing the maintenance of the golf course. 

 

The Park District is excited to partner with Billy Casper Golf that is prepared to continue the 

quality service standards, offer diverse golf programs and packages, aggressively market the golf 

course, increase rounds played, and achieve revenue goals.  We look forward to setting up the 

opportunity for you to meet the Billy Casper Golf team before golf season.   

 

Thank you for your patience during this process of research and analysis. The Park District is 

committed to making decisions that are fiscally responsible and sustainable for our community.  

We look forward to seeing you at the Golf Club in the 2016 season.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ron Salski 

Executive Director 


